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PRESS RELEASE 
Dinner on the Avenue tables are SOLD OUT 

WINTER PARK, FL, an internationally recognized, award winning city with multiple accredited 

agencies (March 8, 2023) Tables for the 19th Dinner on the Avenue scheduled for 

Saturday, April 1, from 6 to 10 p.m. are SOLD OUT. Since the 

event was cancelled in 2020 and 2021 due to the COVID pandemic, 

and again in 2022 due to inclement weather, ticket holders from 

2020 were allowed to retain their tables. The 30 tables that were 

available for the upcoming event on April 1, have been sold. 

 

 

View the colorful creativity of the event by accessing photos from the 

city’s event photo gallery. For more information regarding this unique 

dining experience, please access cityofwinterpark.org/dinner or contact 

kbaker@cityofwinterpark.org or 407-599-3342.    
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